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MEMORANDUM









TO:

Allocation Distribution List
FROM:

Cherie Berthon
SUBJECT:
FY 2016-17 Operating Allocation #4 
Attached is the fourth allocation of operating funds for FY 2016-17.  Attachment One displays total allocations by fund through this allocation.  Attachment Two displays the specific dollar amounts and enrollments included in this allocation.  Attachment Three displays FTES by enrollment category.  Attachment Four displays the Worker Retraining funding and associated FTES.  
Opportunity Grants– General Fund State (001)
Re-set of funds removed in Allocation #3.  One- time allocations are reset to 2017 base levels.
These are one-time allocations of funds and will not be added to the base budget. These funds are earmarked by the State Board and must be used for the purpose provided. 
Workforce Development– General Fund State (001)
This allocation includes $25,000 to Skagit Valley College to direct the Northwest Center of Excellence for Marine Manufacturing and Technology to implement the Aluminum Welding Project (AWP). The AWP pilot will identify discrete skills needed by aluminum welders in the boat and shipbuilding and repair industries in Washington State; establish industry desired certification requirements for entry-level aluminum welders; develop curriculum through joint faculty and industry activities and provide resources for instructor and program certification assessments.
These funds are both earmarked by the State Board and provisoed by the Legislature and must be used for the purpose provided. These are one-time allocations of funds and will not be added to the base budget.

Grant Funding
Adjustments are made to multiple grant program allocations.  Please contact Susan Wanager, Policy Associate of Fiscal Management for the Education Division, at (360) 704-4344 or swanager@sbctc.edu if you have questions about these changes. 

For questions about this allocation, please contact Scherry Sinclair at (360) 704-4312 or ssinclair@sbctc.edu.  
